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HELEN REDD Y, BARRY MAN I LOW AT MP Songs", has been-anoth-

huge mm?
cess for Barry.

Helen Reddy and
Barry Manilow will
perform two shows
nightly during their
two - week Grand --

stand. Mac Davis
and David Brenner
follow, January 29
- Februarv 11.

The MGM Grand
Hotel presents a
double - barreled
musical blast as pop
music's top female
vocalist Helen Reddy
and composer-sing- er

Barry Manilow will
appear in the Cele-

brity Foom, January
15 - 28.

Grammy Award
winner Helen Reddy is
almost without peer
in the recording in-

dustry. Gold and

platinum records have
abounded since her
first multi - million
hit of 1970 "I Don't
Know How to Love
Him."

Barry Manilow burst
upon the public con-ciousn-

just a
year ago with a series
of big hits. "Mandy"
led off Manilow' s per-
sonal hit parade and
was followed by
several chart bus-
ters. His latest
effort. "I Write The.
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CONTINUOUS ENTERTAINMENT IN 01 LOUNGE the World." And, '
ternating' with tu
above is Glenn Smith,
formerly with Wayne
Newton and doing
his very special
thing at the piano.

All of these excel-
lent entertainers are
att their best and
appearing nightly at
the DI Lounge,

There s continuous
entertainment action
in the Gold Cup Lounge
at the Desert Inn
featuring FOUR dyna-
mic acts that are
sure - brag material
for all the lounge
set. Talented & lovely
pianist songstress

Stacey Carroll opens
the action, followed
by Perfecto & Mo-

tion, a hot, versatile
and refreshing group
....Next, Sonny King
comes in and has been
labeled by "Old Blue
Eyes" as "the great-
est saloon singer in

IF YOUR BUSINESS
CANNOT AFFORD TO
ADVERTISE THEN AD-
VERTISE IT FOR SALE
IN THE LAS VEGAS
ISRAELITE.
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ONGO SHOWROOM J"I RESERVATIONS 735-424- 2
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